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Department of Education 

University of Delhi 

 

Important Notice 
 

Candidates recommended for Admission to the M.Phil. Programme are marked 

as provisionally reported cases at the Department provided they have 

submitted the following through email: 

 

1) Clear copies of all required documents for verification and confirmation 

of eligibility conditions for the M.Phil. programme. 

  

Those who have already submitted the documents may kindly ignore the 

above instruction.  

 

2) Candidates who have submitted an Undertaking are required to submit 

the required document within a period of fifteen days from the last date 

of submission of documents in the First Admission List. 

 

3) The Department is putting in every possible effort to reach out to the 

recommended candidates from across the country. The verification 

process is being done in an online mode following health precautions for 

all candidates. All candidates recommended for admission to the 

M.Phil. programme are required to regularly check their dashboard at 

the University Portal for Payment of Fee.  

 

4) Candidates are also required to regularly visit the Department’s 

website for information on commencement of classes. 
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